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From:  

Sent: Friday, 30 July 2021, 16:16  

To:  

Subject: Pontypridd PSPO Review   

  

  

I fully support the extension of this order as it is a vital tool in our efforts to ensure that Pontypridd is a safe 

place for families.   

However, I have three key concerns   

Firstly the extension of the zone to include the Taff Vale flats area .This has become a meeting place unseen 

for those accessing town from the train station and probation service etc.I have witnessed groups drinking 

and informed Trevallis.   

Secondly  and critically,it is vital that we educate the public on trains and buses and in posters at entrance 

points to the town. Perhaps a social media campaign with local partners such as the Town Council and 

BIDS.  

A quick and reliable reporting system linked to  the shop system as there is sometimes a challenge using 101 

system and the public and local businesses are unsure who to contact .Data becomes unreliable due to this. 

The summer holidays are an important period for local businesses and we need to ensure all agencies are 

fully engaged on improving Pontypridd's image as a family friendly location.   

The removal of catalysts in the longterm such as Pobl which is poorly located and a key part of the equation.   

I hope this illustrates the importance of the current order and the need to extend for a further 3yrs. Many 

thanks.  

Jayne Brencher   

Graig Ward  

  

  

Get Outlook for Android  
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